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EPCES Circular No.440                                                                               24th February, 2023 

 

Dear Member (s) 

 

As you are aware the EPCES has recently conducted a feedback survey from their 

EOU members about the difficulties being faced by them and suggestions/inputs, if any, 

in the EOU scheme. 
 

EPCES received various inputs/suggestions from their EOUs members and among those, 

the major issues faced by our members and inputs/suggestions for the EOU Scheme were 

sent to the concerned department in the Ministry of Commerce & Industry for necessary 

action. 
 

Letter addressed to the Addl. Secretary, Dept. of Commerce along with the list of List of 

key difficulties/suggestions pointed out by the EPCES EOU members in the 

implementation of EOU scheme are enclosed below. 

 

In case your issues are not been covered by us, please feel free to revert us back. 

 

 

Thanks & Regards, 

Team, EPCES 
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